
From: B. Getz <nhbonnie@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 3:52 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov>; PUC: OCA Website Mail Account <OCA@oca.nh.gov> 
Subject: Eversource Rate Increases 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Dear NH PUC; 
 
In these difficult times, how can you justify the egregious 
rate increases granted to Eversource? (My last two 
invoices have been almost $500 each!) 
Meanwhile, power and energy companies flaunt fancy 
graphics on new trucks and helicopters. You grant 
permits to tear up our streets for so-called improvements 
that we customers end up paying for through the "add-
ons" in our invoices. The streets are never properly 
repaved.  
Our Pennichuck water smells strongly of chlorine and the 
limit of PCB's in our water was raised! Is Nashua to 
become another Flint, MI?  
You have enabled these huge companies through the rate 
increases you have granted, and they are out of control.  
It is time to end  these outrageous practices and begin 
working for the citizens of NH. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 

Bonnie L. Getz 
20 Chester Street 
Nashua, NH 03064 
 
Cell: 603-943-6400 
Home: 603-402-9879 
nhbonnie@gmail.com 
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